
In 1947 the Dienst family donated the hanging Rood to Trinity in memory of their father, Carl. 
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In 1947 the Dienst family donated the hanging Rood to Trinity in memory of their father, Carl. OverThe 

years, the statue of Mother Mary started to lean forward about 30 degrees. Mike Stamm, Linda’s neighbor, 

agreed to do the restoration. Once completed, we had a ceremony to rededicate the rood at which the 

surviving family attended in July of 2009. 

 

 


